
 

 

 
Saturday March 18 
  5:00 pm Nicholas Cangemi and Anna Gaydos 

Sunday  March 19 

  7:30 am For the Intention of the Capuano Family  

  9:00 am John Michael Babbitt and all deceased  

  Members of the Babbitt & Taylor Families 

11:00 am Mark L. Brigham and Theresa Conray Neubauer 

  5:00 pm Eleanor Gilsenan and Leopold Igielinski 

Monday  March 20 

  8:00 am Nicholas Marconi, John Taylor Babbitt and 

  Gloria Zwick 

Tuesday March 21 

  8:00 am David Tracy and John Taylor Babbitt 

Wednesday  March 22 

  8:00 am Eric Dancz, Fr. Ron Amandolare and  

  Otto Kazenmayer 

Thursday March 23 

  8:00 am Paul J. Burke and Patricia Kearney  

Friday  March 24 

  8:00 am Michael Metrocavich and Steven Johe 

Saturday March 25 

  8:00 am Luke Klisart and Anthony Vitale 

  5:00 pm Thomas Chiarello, Paul George Bagordo and 

  Michael Metrocavich 

Sunday  March 26 

  7:30 am For the Intention of the Shultz Family and  

  Sharon Kraft Dalbo 

  9:00 am John Michael Babbitt and Leopold Igielinski  

11:00 am Jack Gilder and Anna Gaydos 

  5:00 pm Leopold Igielinski and Shannon Quidore 

Weekly Memorials 
The Lamp burning before the Blessed Sacrament the week of 

March 19th is in memory of deceased members of the Plantemoli 

and Viola families given by Mr. & Mrs. Frank Plantemoli. 

The Candles on the altar the week of March 19th are in 

memory of deceased members of the Women of Mary. 
 

Hear our Prayers for those who are ill especially Anthony  

LaFerrara,  Neiko Pagaling, Judy Latalladi, Carmela Cecere,   

Marie Conlan, Mike Mulane, Evey Staromano, Tony Cecere, Dea-

con Tony Siino, Charles Spencer, Caroline Palluzzi, Anita Strollo, 

Don Tracy, Carole Marconi and for all our deceased especially 

Jacqueline McCabe. 

Monday, March 20 

   Faith Formation:  4 pm; School 

   Rosary Group:  6:30 pm; Church 

   Confession:  7-8:30 pm; Church 

   Meditation Group:  7 pm; Children’s Room 

Tuesday, March 21 

   Respect Life Meeting:  7:30 pm; North Room 

Thursday, March 23 

   Marian Prayer Group:  10 am; North Room 

   Stations of the Cross:  2 pm; Church 

   Marian Consecration:  7 pm; South Room 

Friday, March 24 

   Adult Scripture Study:  9 am; South Room 

   Stations of the Cross:  7 pm; Church 

Saturday, March 25 

   Marian Consecration:  8 am, Church 

   Basket Bonanza:  7 pm; Parish Center 

Sunday, March 26 

   Faith Formation:  8:15 am, 10:15 am; 7 pm; School 

   RCIA:  12:15 pm; South Room 

   Lenten Mission:  7 pm; Church 

Third Sunday of Lent 
March 19, 2017 

Fourth Sunday of Lent 
March 26, 2017 

 

First Reading: 1 Samuel 16:1b, 6-7, 10-13a 

In seeking a King for the Israelites, Samuel traveled to Jesse of 

Bethlehem, who had seven sons. Commanded by God to ignore 

the elder sons, Samuel anointed the youngest, David. 
 

Second Reading:  Ephesians 5:8-14 

Paul exhorts the Ephesians to live as “children of light” in good-

ness and truth and to avoid evil deeds “done in darkness.” 
 

Gospel: John 9:1-41 

Jesus performs the miracle of giving sight to the man born blind. 
Because Jesus performed this miracle on the Sabbath, the 
Pharisees called him a “sinner,” but the blind man said, “He is a 
prophet.” Jesus later reveals to the blind man that He is the Son 
of Man. 
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Mass Schedule March 25th & 26th 
     

Fr. Bob  Sunday 7:30 am, Salesian Homily 

  Sunday 5:00 pm, Salesian Homily 
        

Fr. Chris Saturday, 5:00 pm, Salesian Homily 
   

Salesian Sunday 9:00 am and 11:00 am 
 

Reconciliation (Penance) March 18th 

Fr. Chris Saturday 4:00-4:30 pm 

Welcome Home to Healing 
 

Confession During Lent  
 

Monday, March 20 from 7-8:30 pm  Fr. Matthew 

Monday, March 27 from 7-8:30 pm  Fr. John or 

     Fr. Dominic  

Monday, April 3 from 7-8:30 pm  Fr. Chris and 

     Fr. Matthew 

And every Saturday 4-4:30 pm  
 

 

Stations of the Cross in March 

Friday, March 24 at 7 pm   Fr. Chris 

Friday, March 31 at 7 pm   Deacon Joe 

Friday, April 7 at 7 pm   Deacon Mark 

Friday, April 14 at  7pm   Youth Ministry 

And every Thursday 2 pm 



BAPTISM:  Arrangements should be made one month in advance by calling Deacon Joe Wisneski at 973-635-4976. Parents are 

expected to attend an instructional session with a Baptism Team. Baptisms are celebrated at 12:30 pm Sundays.   

RCIA-RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION OF ADULTS:  The R.C.I.A. invites non-baptized persons and those baptized into another 

faith to participate in a faith journey in preparation for becoming a Catholic. If you are interested in any aspect of R.C.I.A., please 

email Deb at Dkuzma@st-pats.org or call her at the parish office at ext. 23. 

SACRAMENT OF MATRIMONY:  Congratulations! In order that we can together plan for your big day, couples should notify the 

Church and begin to prepare at least one year in advance of the date. Please email Fr. Bob at Fr.Bob@st-pats.org or call Fr. Bob at 

the parish office ext. 22. 

MINISTRY TO THE SICK AND HOME BOUND:  If a family member or someone you know is recuperating from a hospital stay or is 

homebound for any length of time and would like to receive Holy Communion, please let us know. It is a priority for the parish com-

munity to support and be present to those who cannot be with us for the celebration of the Eucharist. If you would like a priest or 

deacon to visit a family member who is hospitalized, contact Peggy at Pgentile@st-pats.org or call her at the parish office ext. 25. 

SACRAMENT OF ANOINTING OF THE SICK:  Please call the parish office at 973-635-0625 to arrange for a priest. 

FIRST RECONCILIATION AND FIRST EUCHARIST:  Children preparing to receive the sacraments of First Reconciliation and First 

Eucharist begin preparation in first grade. To register, visit our website at  www.st-pats.org or contact Ginny, vsalvatore@st-pats.org. 

 
St. Patrick Church 

 

Lent:  A Season to Experience How Good God Is 
 

 

 In an article titled, “Hate Confession” America, March 6, 2017, Fr. James Martin S.J. shares his thoughts about the Sacra-
ment of Reconciliation in an insightful, yet sometimes humorous manner. He describes a friend who “hates confession” due to some 
bad past experiences, yet makes mention of his love for the Sacrament which he claims to receive quite frequently with emphasis on 
his need to verbalize sins with another person, and hear the words of absolution. He also flips the coin over in describing his experi-
ences as a priest who recognizes the way people feel unburdened, and smile upon the reception of the Sacrament in belief that 
something perceived to be unforgiveable, now is forgiven. Fr. Martin concludes the article with words from his theology professor Fr. 
Peter Fink, S.J. who in a lecture to his class stated, “Confession isn’t about how bad you are, but how good God is.”  
 
 One privilege in the life of a priest which others do not experience is the opportunity to celebrate the Sacrament of Penance 
as a confessor as well as a penitent. I believe most priests find it much easier listening to confessions than sitting in the chair as a 
penitent in that there is always the uncertainty of the way another human being will respond to sins that are acknowledged in confes-
sion. I once recall a student of mine in a former parish letting me know that he would never go to me for confession. In asking the 
reason he stated, “If you heard my confession you would realize that I am not the fantastic student that you believe I am.” I respond-
ed, “I would think more of you as I would realize some of the burdens that weigh in on you as you work to achieve your personal and 
academic goals.”  
 
 Many young people abandon the Sacrament of Reconciliation after First Penance neglecting to give it any priority in life. 
Although most Catholic School children receive the Sacrament as part of their spiritual activities during Advent or Lent, I am usually 
impressed at our Antioch Retreats as young high school students encounter the Sacrament after a long absence, and discover great 
value to it as they leave Reconciliation with joy, smiles, self-acceptance, and the desire to overcome some of the hurdles that plague 
their teenage years. Unfortunately, even after a great experience in Reconciliation, these people distance themselves from the Sacra-
ment as the Sacrament becomes a low priority in their lives.  Pope Francis as well as Bishop Serratelli take a strong position on the 
need for the Sacrament as the Diocese is into its 9th year of celebrating Monday night confessions throughout Lent in every church in 
the Diocese from 7:00 p.m. – 8:30 p.m. I have discovered that people come from an assortment of locations to Monday night confes-
sions as many like the presence of an unknown priest; while others come after a long absence; but most leave “confession” with the 
realization of how good God is. It is for this reason that Monday nights throughout Lent are titled, “Welcome Home!” 
 
 Reconciliation also dismisses a bit of guilt from experiences that lull us away from Christian morality, or sins of omission; 
however, most priests remind us in the Sacrament that we are not perfect and each day perform countless good acts without recogni-
tion of them. Luke’s parable of the Prodigal Son leads us to equate our lives with each son as well as the Father at different intervals 
of life (the younger son in times of dissipation, the older son in times of bitterness, and the Father in times when we need to forgive 
others without payback.) The parable challenges us to embrace responsibility, let go of envy, and accept loved ones who hurt us. 
Prior to the reception of Reconciliation, it is essential to ponder some of the disturbing issues, concerns, and sins in our lives aware 
that the challenge of being human is so great that nobody gets it right every time. Reconciliation invites us to ask God one thing, “Will 
you forgive me?” The answer is always “Yes”! Unfortunately some may believe in God’s forgiveness but cannot forgive themselves 
for past sins, which is a difficult burden to carry. This week examine the way the Sacrament of Reconciliation is part of your life, if you 
have avoided it know that it welcomes you back and invites you to see how good God is.  
 
         In Christôs Love, 
         Fr. Bob 



AROUND THE PARISH 

Parish Support-March 12th 
THIS WEEK’S OFFERING………………………………..$21,298 

LAST YEAR’S OFFERING………………………………..$13,831 

Third Sunday of Lent 
March 19, 2017 

[ŜƴǘŜƴ aƛǎǎƛƻƴ нлмт 
Do Not Be Afraid-God is with Us-Our mission, co-led by        

Fr. John Serio and Fr. Dominic Tran, will be Sunday, March 26, 

Monday, March 27 and Tuesday, March 28 from 7 pm-8:30 pm in 

the Church. Sunday’s topic is God is with us, Speaking. Mon-

day’s topic is God is with us, Acting. Tuesday’s topic is God is 

with us, Loving.  Fr. John and Fr. Dominic will also be at all 

masses the weekend of March 25th and 26th.   Join Us! 

               Pancake Breakfast is Back!  
 

All are welcome! Bring the family to the next Pancake Breakfast, 

Sunday, April 2 from 8 am until 11:30 am in the Fr. Ed Center.  

All you can eat for only $6 per adult, $4 for chil-

dren ages 4-12 and free for children age 3 and 

under. Maximum cost per family is $30.  Hosted 

by the Knights of Columbus. Proceeds benefit 

their local charitable efforts. 

Weekdays during Lent 2017 

Mondays 
8 am Mass in the Church 

6:30 pm Rosary in the Church 
7-8:30 pm Reconciliation 

7 pm Meditation in the Childrenõs Room 
Tuesdays and Wednesdays 

8 am Mass in the Church 

Thursdays  
8 am Mass in the Church 

2 pm Stations of the Cross in the Church 
Fridays 

8 am Mass in the Church 
7 pm Stations of the Cross in the Church 

 

During lent, all liturgies will conclude in silence; there-

fore, there will be no recessional song sung during the 

Lenten season. 

As part of your Lenten journey this season, please consider par-

ticipating in the following offerings at St. Patrick Church:  Daily    

8 am mass, praying the Rosary Monday nights at 6:30 pm in the 

Church and Thursday mornings at 10 am in the Parish Office 

Building, praying the Stations of the Cross in the Church at 2 pm 

Thursdays and Fridays at 7 pm and the celebrating the Sacra-

ment of Reconciliation on Monday nights from 7-8:30 pm or 

Saturday afternoons from 4-4:30 pm.  All are invited to join us! 

Come and join your fellow parishioners on our Respect Life Com-

mittee for our monthly meetings as we discuss the sacredness of 

human life from conception to natural death. We meet the THIRD 

Tuesday of each month in the parish offices to pray for and work 

towards building a culture of life. Please contact Lisa Hart at 

lisahartpt@yahoo.com for more information or join us on Tues-

day, March 21 at 7:30 pm in the North Room.  All are welcome. 

Our Lady of Victories Partnership-Annual Tricky Tray, Mon. 

April 24th, 6-10 pm at The Brownstone!  Tickets are $40 pp. Tons 

of fun and great baskets! We’re working on our second table of 

ten! If you would like to attend, call Peggy 973-635-0625 ext. 25. 
The meditation group meets every Monday at 7 pm in the 

Church. During Lent, they meet in the Children’s Room in the 

Church.  The group teaches and practices a form of contempla-

tive prayer. All are welcome to join us! 

Mercy Night with the Emmanuel Community 

Friday, March 31 in the Church 

immediately following Stations of the Cross 
 

Led by several seminarians and priests from the Paterson and 

Newark Dioceses, Mercy Night is a peaceful time in the church 

for connecting with God. The church is darkened and candles 

are lit. Seminarians lead simple, beautiful music. Following two 

powerful testimonies from seminarians about adoration and con-

fession, the Lord is exposed on the altar for adoration, and con-

fessions are heard for those who desire. The people are invited 

to lay intentions in a Worry Box, and receive Scripture from a 

Joy Box; and they may choose to sit privately with seminarians 

to share concerns in return for prayer and discernment. The 

evening ends with Eucharistic Benediction. People of all ages 

are encouraged to attend, especially youth. 

Please join us for the 9-day Divine Mercy Novena after the 8 am 

prayer service beginning on Good Friday.  We will have copies of 

the novena to hand out. 
 

Divine Mercy Sunday, the first Sunday after Easter, is April 

23rd. Please join us for a Holy Hour, confession and talk with Fa-

ther Chris at 3 pm, the hour of Divine Mercy, in the South Room. 
 

ñI desire that the Feast of Mercy...be solemnly celebrated on the 

first Sunday after Easter...The soul that will go to Confession and 

receive Holy Communion (in a state of grace on this day) shall 

obtain complete forgiveness of sins and punishment.ò (Diary, 699) 
 

ñThrough this chaplet, you will obtain everything, if what you ask 

for is compatible with My will.ò (Diary, 1731) 

                       Basket Bonanza 
 

It’s Mardi Gras for the St. Patrick School annu-

al Basket Bonanza fundraiser!. Please join with 

the St. Patrick School Community in support-

ing a strong tradition of Catholic school education by purchas-

ing a 50/50 Raffle ticket at $25/ticket or $25 will purchase 25 

tickets for chances to win amazing baskets.  Buy 4 sheets of 25 

tickets and the 5th sheet is free!  There will be a table outside 

of the church this weekend to purchase tickets or contact the 

school for more information.  Thank you for your support! 



               SAINT PATRICK SCHOOL             FAITH FORMATION 
 

Faith Formation Classes Resume on   

                      March 19 and 20 and March 26 and 27. 
 

The ACRE Assessment Survey will be administered on March 

19 and 20 to all 5th and 8th grade students including those on 

Home Study. Make-up dates will be Sunday, March 26 and 

Monday, March 27. 

                       MUSIC MINISTRY 
 

                 
 

William Brockman, graduate of St. Patrick School, cantor 
and choir member of St. Patrick music ministry, auditioned at the 
Royal Academy of Dramatic Arts in London last week. William 
was accepted to spend his last fall semester of college there. The 
Royal Academy of Arts is the English “Julliard.” William was one 
of sixteen accepted from over three hundred auditions. He was 
so good, he was admitted without a call back. Congratulations, 
William Brockman! 

     It’s not too late to renew your Lent if you’ve lost your 

Lenten zeal. The last few weeks of the penitential season 

are the perfect time to redouble efforts for a holy season. At 

the end of February, you were looking toward Lent as if it 

was the beginning of a New Year, filled with hope and prom-

ise and a chance to start anew.  As it approaches, we make reso-

lutions with the best intentions of keeping them faithfully no mat-

ter what might get in the way. And we do keep them faithfully, 

until a few weeks in when the newness wears off, and we’re 

faced with reality:  It’s much easier to make resolutions than to 

keep them. This can happen to us during Lent as well. It’s not a 

matter of being apathetic toward our Lenten practices, but rather, 

it’s human nature. 

     We often make similar commitments for our Lenten journey, 

and then have a difficult time keeping them. Understanding our-

selves and our weaknesses are the key to turning things around 

when our Lenten promises begin to take a back seat. Forty days 

of doing the same thing can become challenging (and let’s face it-

boring), so stick with prayer, fasting and almsgiving, but maybe 

change it up and start anew. It’s perfectly okay to admit to our-

selves if what we’ve chosen to do (or give up) for Lent isn’t work-

ing, then it’s time to quietly let go of it. Humility is another key to 

renewing our Lent, we must remember that Lent isn’t a work of 

our own, but of God’s work truly alive in us. 

    Growing weak on any promise is just something that will come 

and we have to accept it as part of our failings. When we start to 

lose our focus, call on God to help you through it. Lent is a time 

for us to try our very best to correspond to God’s graces and to 

make changes so we can draw closer to God, but it is always 

God who makes this possible in the end, not us. Sometimes, in 

spite of our best efforts, our Lenten plans still fall apart on us. 

Then what? If we are not ready for the plan we gave ourselves, 

just pray, reflect and go back and renew our Lenten commitments 

and start again. It’s not too late. The Triduum begins on April 13. 

corner 

liturgy  

St. Patrick School is currently accepting applications for substitute 
teachers.  NJ Certification or equivalent 60 college credits recom-
mended.   Please email a resume and letter of interest to:         
Dr. Christine Ross at principal@st-pats.org.    

Job Opening for Director of Faith Formation 

St. Patrick Church is looking for a full-time Faith Formation Direc-

tor for approximately 600 students in grades K-8. Responsibilities 

include recruitment, coordination, training, and the evaluation of 

volunteers in faith formation for the parish, which involves sacra-

mental preparation for First Reconciliation and First Eucharist. 

The Director of Faith Formation develops objectives in accord-

ance to the mission of the parish, and implements strategies for a 

comprehensive faith formation program with ongoing communica-

tion to parents, pastoral staff, St. Patrick School and the Diocese 

of Paterson. The applicant must keep abreast of the current na-

tional and diocesan trends in faith formation and catechesis. Ap-

plicants must have strong organizational, people, and communi-

cation skills; experience preferred. Salary commensurate with 

degree and experience. Please send resume with references to 

Fr. Bob at the parish office or email Fr.Bob@st-pats.org. 

Congratulations to Anne Zucchi, first place winner in our 

Irish Soda Bread contest!  Thank you to all our bakers for the 

delicious soda breads and treats, to our dancers who entertained 

us and taught us some basic  Irish Step dancing moves, and to 

our Hospitality Committee headed by Birgit Mitsch, for organizing 

this annual event!  A wonderful time was had by all! 

AROUND TOWN 

Camp Veritas 2017 is a one-week play-and-pray sleep away 

summer camp for teens going into 7th-12th grades. There are 3 

locations in the U.S. this year. Volunteers are needed and free! 

For more information visit www.campveritas.com. 

Villa Walsh presents Thoroughly Modern Millie Sat., March 

25 at 7 pm and Sun., March 26 at 3 pm. For more information, 

contact Villa Walsh at www.villawalsh.org or 973-538-3680. 

Assumption College for Sisters in Denville announces Sum-

mer Session 2017, May 30-July 7. Courses include The Church:  

Its Nature and History and Fundamental Moral Theology. For 

more information visit acs350.org or 973-957-0188. 

mailto:principal@st-pats.org

